

Mulbarton Primary School

'Helping each other to learn and grow'

Telephone - 01508 570326

Email - office@mulbartonprimary.norfolk.sch.uk

NEWSLETTER

19.1.2024

Young Voices

On Monday 15th January, Mrs Brigden and Miss Sergeant took 22 children to the O2 Arena in London. They performed alongside more than 8000 other children in a huge choir! It was an amazing experience and it was so wonderful to see all the hard work and time spent learning the songs come together.

We would like to thank the children's parents for their support and the PTA for their donation to help cover the cost of the coach. We hope this is something that can be repeated in the future, as the children thoroughly enjoyed this incredible experience!













Pedestrians arriving and leaving school

Please can we remind all adults and children to use the pedestrian gate, pathway and zebra crossing when walking in and out of school. Pedestrians must NOT use the vehicle access gates at the front of the school. This is to ensure the safety of everyone on site.

Numbers Day

On Friday 2nd February, we will be joining other nurseries and schools across the UK for a mega maths fundraising day. Children are welcome to come to school dressed in something related to numbers. There is no requirement to buy anything new, we encourage you to get creative! Last year, Mr Lawrence had the great idea of wearing a "tutu".



PTA School Disco Friday February 9th

We are all looking forward to the Disco in February! We need more helpers on the night so, if you can help, even if it is just for one year group, that would really help to make the evening a success. Please send an email to the PTA - details below. pta@mulbartonprimary.norfolk.sch.uk



Donations

Our art room stock is running very low. If you have any old newspapers or if you have something you think would be suitable for junk modelling, please drop them to the school office. The after-school club are always busy with arts and crafts and would love to have some clean, empty boxes (cereal size or smaller), as well as clean, empty yogurt pots.

Diary dates

January 2024	
Monday 22nd	Reception Bethany and Benjamin Bear Seatbelt Safety
Monday 22 nd – Wednesday 24th	Year 2 Road Safety
Wednesday 24 th	Year 5 trip to Leicester Space Centre
Monday 29 th	Year 2 trip to Norfolk Records Office
February 2024	
Friday 2nd	Numbers Day
	PTA Disco
	4.15pm – 5.00pm (Reception & Year 1)
	5.15pm – 6.00pm (Year 2 & Year 3)
	6.15pm – 7.00pm (Year 4 & Year 5)
	7.15pm – 8.00pm (Year 6)
Monday 26th - Wednesday 28th	Year 3 residential trip to How Hill (Kestrels)
March 2024	
Monday 4th - Wednesday 6th	Year 3 residential trip to How Hill (Barn Owls)
Monday 4th - Friday 8th	Year 6 residential trip to Norfolk Lakes
Monday 18th	Reception trip to Gressenhall Farm
Friday 22nd	Year 4 trip to West Runton





SCAN HERE FOR MORE INFORMATION

or visit premier-education.com/holiday-camps



Based on over 20,000 reviews

YOUR NEAREST MULTI-ACTIVITY CAMP

Venue: Mulbarton Primary School, NR14 8JG

Dates: 19th February-22nd February 2024

Times: 9.00-15.30 (Full Day)

Price: £17.49 (Full Day)

Ages: 5-12 & Early Years 4 (9.00-13.00) £10.76

Additional info: Book the full course for 10% discount

Mix it up this half-term with our multi-activity holiday camps!

These camps are a perfect blend of activities for all ages, combining different sports with a variety of team games.

Every day is different, with a mix of fun activities that children may not have tried before – from roller skating to fencing, lacrosse to cheer.

Book now for a half-term full of fun!

CAMPS ARE BETTER WITH FRIENDS!



TREAT YOUR FRIENDS TO 20% OFF...AND GET 20% OFF TOO!

*Ts&Cs apply. Refer a Friend discount on new bookings only.

PLEASE BRING

A packed lunch Plenty of water Suitable clothing Loads of energy!









Tuesdays 6.10pm - 7.00pm at The Garage



Norfolk County Youth Choir is a choir for young people from across Norfolk. Open to young people from Year 6 upwards; there is no audition required, it is free to attend, and all you need to join is a love of singing and a desire to improve your skills.

This is a great way to reconnect with live singing; a relaxed and welcoming space to explore music, performance and share the fantastic benefits of singing together.

NORWICH



ORCHESTRA AND CHORUS

SEASON 2023/24

SATURDAY 10 FEBRUARY 2024 2.30 & 4.30pm THE KING'S CENTRE NORWICH

The Phil's Children's Concert

A fun and informal concert for young children and their families

Norwich Philharmonic Orchestra Matthew Andrews conductor Bernard Hughes narrator

Composer Bernard Hughes narrates James Mayhew's funny children's book The Knight Who Took All Day and introduces heroic music by Tchaikovsky, Rossini, Grieg and others, plus the theme to How To Train Your Dragon.

With 2 performances of about an hour each, children can sit on the floor or on bean bags close to the musicians and have a go on some of the instruments during the interval!

Suggested age range 5-11 but older children will enjoy it too

TICKETS £12 (£5 children/students/under 26) ONLINE www.ticketsource.co.uk/norwichphil PHONE 0333 666 3366 (Mon-Fri 9am-5pm) INFO www.norwichphil.org.uk



